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Hedgehogs Blog - W/B 12.12.2022
Hi everybody,
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What a lovely Autumn term we have had in Hedgehogs class! I think we all deserve a wonderful Christmas break now 😊
Here are some key things we have done this week: 
· Whole school Christmas party in the hall dancing to our favourite songs!
· Exploring the frosty sensory garden and the snow

· Re – Making Christingles (and eating the sweets)!

· Christmas themed Attention Autism – all 4 stages!

· [image: image3.png]


Eating party food with our friends!
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Have a lovely Christmas everyone! We will see you back in school on Wednesday 4th January!
Many thanks,

Demi and the Hedgehogs Team 
